oseph’s College for Women

Notice

Dear Intermediate First Year Candidates,

The Entrance Test has been rescheduled to 21% August 2021
from 8:30 a.m. to 11:00 a.m.

Students are to carry their entrance test slip w1th them along
with transparent pouches

SOP’s are to be followed strictly.
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Sr. Julie M. Pacheco
Principal



